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Question: 
 
Senator Webber asked at Hansard page 91: 
 
Is there a requirement for employees who enter Australia under Labour Agreements to have a 
contractual arrangement with the employer. 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes.  Employers seeking to negotiate Labour Agreements with the Commonwealth are 
required to demonstrate that an employer-employee relationship will exist with all sponsored 
overseas workers.  There is also a legislative requirement that all overseas workers be 
employed in accordance with Australian standards and conditions of employment which 
includes compliance with relevant awards and certified agreements. 
 




